
   

 

Lincoln Stamp Club 
SOUVENIR SHEET 

August 2022 

July 14 Meeting 
     
We met with 20 members and one guest, Mark Jetter,  attending.   We briefly 

discussed Stamp Collecting Day coming up on October 23.   LaVonne began 

a conversation on LINPEX 2023, typically held the last weekend of February, 

which would be February 25-26.  After discussion, it was moved and  

seconded to hold LINPEX on those dates and to pursue the use of Country Inn 

and Suites as in the past.  Dale Niebuhr talked about the donated items that 

will be for sale at the September meeting.  Amber Wesely will have the  

program in August on what she does for October Stamp Collecting Month.  

The door prizes of two Apollo 15 FDC’s (launch and splash down) were won 

by Rene Ferdinand. 

 

Amber Wesley passed around the current United Nations bulletin with order 

form and a White Mountain catalog with several stamp puzzles for sale. 

 

Kurt Meyer passed around items relating to his program last month on the 

U.S. space program  -  a listing of NASA national sites available for tours and 

information on the Cosmosphere in Hutchinson, Kansas. 

 

Brad Shay showed a 1910 Official Business penalty cover from Topeka, KS 

to Neodisha, MN.  The $300 penalty for unofficial use has remained the same 

to today. 

 

Cynthia Carlson showed a 1875 cover from Cynthiana, KY and a 1890 cover 

from Cynthiana, IN.  Cynthia is still on the lookout for other covers from 

towns named Cynthiana. 

 

Dave Wallman passed around some stamps he found in donated material.  He 

had two Hitler head German stamps   -  one overprinted “Ostland” (used in the 

Baltic countries of Lithuania, Latvia, and Estonia)  and another overprinted 

Ukraine (used in the Ukraine and Poland).  Dave also showed a precancel 

from Two Rivers, WI and a perfin “BFG” for the B.F. Goodrich Company. 

   

Mark Sellhorn showed a 1906 leather postcard from Pitcairn, PA to Bedford, 

PA and franked with a 1 cent Franklin (Sc. 300) and a 1 cent postage due 

(probably Sc. J38). 

 

The meeting was followed by the sale of items on consignment.  The sale was 

very successful, the family was well pleased, and they donated the remaining 

items to the club. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

O F F I C E R S 
President: 
LaVonne Uffelman (2022) 
Vice President: 
Brad Shay (2022) 
Secretary: 
Mark Sellhorn (2022) 
Treasurer: 
Dave Wallman (2022) 
Board Members: 
Curtis Peacock (2022) 
Larry Spreeman (2022) 
 
E X C H A N G E S 
Manager: Dale Niebuhr 
 
A P S  A M B A S S A D O R 
Dale Niebuhr 
 
M E E T I N G S 
The Club meets the second 
Thursday, 7:00–8:30 p.m. 
 
L O C A T I O N 
College View Adventist Church 
48th & Prescott  St. 
Lincoln, Neb. 
 
C O N T A C T 
E-mail: 
questions@lincolnstampclub.org 
Web: 
www.lincolnstampclub.org 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/ 
LincolnStampClub 
 
Mail: 
PO Box 6756 
Lincoln, NE 
68506-6756 
 
A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 
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LINCOLN STAMP CLUB 
PO BOX  6756 
LINCOLN NE 68506-6756 

Club Notes 
We meet in person at our location, College 
View Adventist Church, 48th and Prescott.  
Please join us in the company of other 
philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 
 

Meetings 
 
■  :  Program:  Thursday,  August 11 

 “October Displays for Stamp Collecting Month” 

  By Amber Wesely 

 
■  :  Meeting:  Thursday, September 8 
 Sale of donated material 

Coming Up 
  

 September 10-11  -  Omaha Stamp Show 
 Metropolitan Community College 
 2909 Edward Babe Gomez Blvd. 

Omaha, NE 68107 
  

October 23  -  Stamp Collecting Day 
 College View Adventist Church 

48th and Prescott 

 


